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Service Award Recipients: 

Frank Carter—10 Years 

Rodrick Means—10 Years 

Richard Torjusen—10 Years 

Raymond Ward—25 Years 

Monthly Recognition 

*Congratulations to 
James Jones on     
being promoted to Lead      
Operator for the PMP 
treatment plant. 
 
*Congratulations to 
Scott Older on being   
selected for the         
Collection Operator    
position. 
 
*Congratulations to 
Brandon Robinson 
and Walker Riley on   
being selected for the 
two Maintenance       
Mechanic positions. 

It’s that time of 

year, Open            

Enrollment is 

here! Please refer 

to Employee Self     

Service to enroll.  

On May 5th, Mississippi Governor Tate Reeves granted The JCUA $2.70 million in GOMESA 

funds for sewer improvement projects to improve water quality in Jackson County water-

ways and along it’s coast. GOMESA is the Gulf of Mexico Energy and Security Act of 2006 

that created a revenue sharing model for use of lease proceeds to improve water quality, On 

behalf of all the JCUA, we thank Governor Reeves for his confidence in the JCUA to fulfill our 

mission of bettering the environment.  

The Retail and Maintenance departments of JCUA recently initiated a quick response in      

repairing a break in the force main moving to Pump Station 1 located off of Stuart Avenue in 

Ocean Springs. Thank you to the JCUA employees and to Ocean Springs Public Works for a 

joint  effort in the repairs.  

After being awarded the   

position of President of the 

Mississippi Water and       

Pollution Control Operators 

Association, Chuck        

Redmond was presented 

with the gavel at the     

annual MWPCOA           

conference on April 22nd. 

Congratulations Chuck, a 

wonderful accomplishment! 


